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Press Release

The Rt. Hon. Prime Minister Mr. K P Sharma Oli has sent a message of congratulations

to His Excellency Sheikh Khalid bin Khalifa bin Abdulaziz Al Thani on his appointment

as the Prime Minister of the State of Qatar.

In the message, the Prime Minister has stated happiness over the excellent state of

bilateral relations between Nepal and the State of Qatar. He has also expressed

confidence that the existing friendly relations between the two countries and peoples will

continue to gtow in the days ahead.
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